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From: Tom Finke <tomfinke2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 8:54 AM
To: bob.p@nexgenbuilders.com; Camille Leung
Cc: Amy Ow; Christine Tam; Dan Cheung; Dave Michaels; Tom Finke
Subject: Question about storm drain construction safety at San Mateo Highlands Lot 11
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Hello Bob and Camille, 
 
The construction crew for the new storm drain at San Mateo Highlands Lot 11 left two large 8-feet deep open holes in 
the sidewalk and street at the end of Cowpens Way.  Inside the holes there are uncapped steel rebar wires sticking 
up.  Seems like there should be a fence around these open holes, for example to prevent the neighborhood kids from 
falling in and impaling themselves.  Is it legal to leave unmarked and unfenced safety hazards on a construction site like 
this? 
 
Photos attached below.  
 
Thanks, 
Tom Finke 
2067 New Brunswick Dr, San Mateo, CA 94402 


